
 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

As per the instruction given by the Ministry of Health, Diphtheria Tetanus (DT) 

vaccination will be given to the students of Class XII on Monday 14/10/2019. All 

students should be neatly dressed and present for the vaccination. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Dr.V.Binumon  

Principal 


